
  

Dedicated to Safe, Efficient Fleets Through Education and Support 
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Since 1948 

 December 2017 

We at CAFS wish to thank you for your  
support throughout the past year. 
 
 

May you enjoy all the  
gifts of the holiday  
season and best wishes  
for a prosperous and  
Happy New Year! 



 

2  Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors 



 

December 2017 3  

 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 
 

Members News ·············································· 3 

 

AGM & 70th Celebration ······························· 5 

 

Board of Directors Election 2018 ················· 7 

 

2018 Membership Package Rates ················ 9 

     

Upcoming General Meetings  ······················ 11 

 

Training Courses  ·································· 12-13 

 

CAFS Christmas Event ································· 15 

 

Festive Christmas Photos ····················· 17 - 19 

 

Christmas Event Attendance ······················· 21 

 

Christmas Event Sponsors ·························· 23 

 

Advertising Opportunities ·························· 25 

 December   - 2018 invoicing - See 2018 rates page 9 

        Please advise if there are any contact changes 

 February 7th - AGM & 70th anniversary celebrations 

IMPORTANT DATES 

                      

MEMBER NEWS 

Are You LinkedIn? 
 

Build connections with like 

minded professionals to 

share articles and news and 

receive instant updates on 

what your  association mem-

bers are doing.  

 

From your personal LinkedIn profile, search 

Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors, 

and click on “follow” when you get to their  

profile.   

 

Please “like” or “share” those items so that all 

of your connections then see what is         

happening with CAFS.  

Consider CAFS for 2018 advertising. 

See page 25 for details. 
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MEMBER NEWS 

Guess Who Is Turning 70 in 2018? 
February 1st, there is going to be a big celebration! 
Special guest speakers, prizes and mementos  
for attendees. Plan to join in the fun….  
 

IMPORTANT… Its Membership Renewal Time!  
Its that time of the year again to consider the details of your CAFS’ 
membership renewal.  
 

 Do you have any Active or Auxiliary membership changes?  
 Has your company contact information changed? 

 

Please advise Lori of any changes ASAP,  
to ensure your company is correctly listed for  
2018 Membership Invoicing & the Member Directory.  
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Kelley Crozier 
Director (2007-2009) Secretary/Treasurer (2010-2013) President (2014 & 2015) - CAFS Past President (2016 - currently) 
 

When I was first elected to the CAFS board, I thought I knew more about Fleet business than I really did. I 
thought that I could contribute more than receive; that in spite of many experienced years as a mechanic, 
shop owner, service and fleet manager, I did not understand may of the broader concepts of the industry.  
The exposure to different points of view, the professional concepts and the spirit of cooperation were  
attributes I could not have learned so easily as I did on the CAFS Board. 
 
As well, the personal and business connections I was able to seamlessly establish have benefitted me more 
than I could have imagined. These are relationships I will cherish for the rest of my life. 
 
All this for what I consider to be a relatively small investment in time from my part. I thought I was paying    
it forward – I was wrong. 

 
Thank you CAFS! 
 
Cheers, 
Kelley Crozier, 
Fleet Manager, 
Ledcor Technical Services 
 
 

Chris Dodman, 
CAFS Director ( 2008-2015) CAFS  Secretary/Treasurer (2016 &2017) 
 

The Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors is very much needed in the industry, the association helps 
support information required to assist companies to become better and stronger for the future. 
 
Being a member for the board of directors for the Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors helps me in the 
following ways: 
 

Learning new information and challenges the industry faces helps keep me up to date 
Working as a team to help determine type of training, content and make available to the 
    industry 
Helping to provide information to give back to the industry, regarding insurances, regulations  
    laws and safety 
Help provide new fresh positive insights to contribute to the sustainability of the Canadian  
     Association of Fleet Supervisors  
Overall Stay connected to what’s happing in the trucking industry  

 
 

Regards, 
Chris Dodman,  

Corporate Account Manager,  
Kal Tire 

‘WHY I JOINED CAFS’ - A BOARD MEMBER TESTIMONIAL 
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BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION 2018 
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2018 MEMBERSHIP PACKAGE RATES 
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General Meetings held in both Coquitlam and Abbotsford, provide a common ground 
where anyone directly involved with commercial vehicle fleets can meet to gather    
information and network with  colleagues. 

Meeting Guest Speakers: 

Cancellation deadline: 24 hours prior Sorry: "No-shows" will be invoiced. 

COQUITLAM 
The Executive Plaza Hotel 
405 North Road, Coquitlam 

 

Meetings are held the First Wednesday 
of each month (not July & August)  
 

Registration: 5:30 p.m. 
Cost:   $55 members 
    $65 non-member 
Includes: 5% GST , draw ticket, parking 

ABBOTSFORD 
Ricky’s Meeting Room, Best Western 
32080 Marshall Road, Abbotsford, BC 
 

Meetings are held the Third Tuesday 
of each month (not July & August)  
 

Registration: 5:30 p.m. 
Cost:   $50 members 
    $60 non-members 
Includes: 5% GST+ draw ticket 

UPCOMING GENERAL MEETINGS 

January 2018: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 10th, 2018 

Abbotsford: Tuesday, 23rd, 2018 
 

Alicia Crelinsten, MSc., CAT(C), ATC, CSCS 
Vice President, MoveSafe Inc  
 

The MoveSafeTM Seated Worker Presentation will cover: 
Give Your Body What it Needs… And Still Get Your Work Done. 
To encourage good posture and movement, you need to ensure you are sitting  
safely, interrupting your seated work regularly, and moving well. 

 

February 2018: 

Coquitlam: Wednesday, 7th, 2018 

 

AGM & 70th Anniversary Celebrations! 

Watch for more emails to come  

as festivities are announced. 
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TRAINING 
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TRAINING 
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CAFS CHRISTMAS EVENT 

A Christmas Event Story…. 
 

The evening's festivities began with cocktail and a mix & mingle time. Photos by the        
Christmas tree and lots of merriment. See pages 19 & 21 for festive Christmas snapshots. 
 

The platinum buffet dinner received rave reviews. All the trimmings complete with a baron of 
beef carving station. No shortage of scrumptious desserts. 

 

Following dinner there were loads of beautiful gift basket draws, 
thanks to many generous sponsors. Each basket was themed;       
breakfast in bed, chocolate, Italian lovers etc.  What would a party be 
without gifts? Thank you Santa’s sponsors! Listed on page 23. 

 
For the draws we used giant playing cards, in keeping 
with the casino theme. These cards were so much more 
fun than a regular ticket! 

 
The Reverse Draw is always fun, and has everyone groaning as their playing 
card is called, thus eliminating them from being the last drawn and the winner 
of a $50 cash prize. The lucky winner of the reverse draw was Kristy Kuik. 
 
 

Always a hit is the Heads & Tails game. 
Again in keeping with the casino theme we 
used a large casino coin for the flipping. 
While each guest chose either heads (hand 
on your head), or tails (hand on your bum),  
President Phil flipped the coin over and 
over, eliminating people until just one      
person remained.  

 
 

 
 
Following all the draws some remained and chatted at their dinner tables, while others went and tried their 
luck in the casinos. Later our group all met up in the Summit Theatre for a great band, Cease & Desist, who 
had us all up dancing the night away with their hit songs. What a great band! 
 

Lots of positive feedback, so if you missed this year's party, this comment may    
convince you to not miss out next year … 

 

"This year’s party was fantastic. The best one I can remember! The food, games,      
company, band, dancing and casino made for the most fun we have had in a long 
time."   

 

Merry Christmas & Cheers to a fantastic night. 
 
Lori Hendy 

President, Phil Blanchette  
& Reverse Draw  

winner of $50 Kristy Kuik! 

Winner of $50 in the Heads & Tails 
game was Tina Scheuren, Allison 
Transmission, with Lori Hendy. 
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CAFS CHRISTMAS EVENT 
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CAFS CHRISTMAS EVENT 
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CAFS CHRISTMAS EVENT 

Roger & Tina Scheuren, 
Allison Transmission Inc. 

 
Chris & Alana Richardson,  
BNAC Environmental Solutions Inc. 

 

Scott Sneddon & Tara Brandolini, 
Columbia Fuels 

 

Mark & Jill Lewis, 
Cummins 

 

Peter & Jody Tremblay,  
District of Squamish 

 

Mark & Georgina Wheatcroft, 
Fortis BC Energy 

 

Jake & Darlene Kuik,  
Arin & Kristy Kuik, 
Intercontinental Truck Body 

 

Chris & Gail Dodman,  
Kal Tire 

 

Kelley & Heather Crozier 
Ledcor Technical Services 

 

John & Maureen MacMullin,  
Magnuson Ford 

 
Willie & Patty Stephen,  

MaxQuip 
 

Philip & Susan Priebe,  
Mercedes-Benz Langley 

 

Mac Corrie, 
Meritor Inc. 

 

Mohammad & Fatima Mahdavi, 
Metro Vancouver 

 

Phil & Arlie Blanchette,  
Phil's Batteries & More 

 

Randy & Mary Jane Twiss, 
Rempel Bros. Concrete 

 

Lori & Fred Hendy,  
CAFS / Rollins Machinery Ltd. 

 

Taro Knight, Armen Sarkessian,  
Stan Iakovou, Andrew Knight, 

Trailer Wizards 
 

Kevin & Tracy Last 
Ken & Margot Miller, 

Vancouver Axle & Frame 
 

Ross Russell & Janice Rosen,  
Waste Management 

 

Brian & Carly Haugen 

Santa’s  List 2017 
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CAFS CHRISTMAS EVENT 

Suppliers Benefit  
from Use of Their Promotional Products  

 

Contributing Door Prize items at CAFS meetings and events is an opportunity to reach your target 
market and promote your company, while supporting CAFS. 
 

Why contribute?  
 Most cost effective way to promote your company - promotional items are relatively small 

and inexpensive. 
 

 Brand awareness - use promotional products to remind consumer of your particular  
    product, how unique you are, or introduce new products or services.  
 

 Brand association… support brand recognition by using promotional products to  
    imprint a memorable image of your company name & logo in consumers minds  
 

Please use this promotion opportunity to your advantage.  
Thank-you for your continued support.  
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2018 ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITIES 

CAFS Has Many Advertising and Sponsorship Opportunities to Consider in 2018 
 

As many organizations are wrapping up the financials for the year and making plans for the 

operations of the new year, we want to remind you of the advertising opportunities that are 

available to promote your organization through CAFS.  
 

CAFS’s Member Newsletter, Directory and Website are great ways to get your company advertisement or 

job posting out to like minded individuals, organizations, supporters and potential customers within your 

industry. Also of great advantage to members, is the opportunity to sponsor / donate at an event or    

meeting. Your donated item is a physical advertising medium that will get your company name out to 

members and a financial sponsorship will ensure your organization’s name will appear on correspondence 

related to an event. Choose to promote through one method or many, use your network of fellow members 

to your advantage.   

 

CAFS’s Member Newsletter  

A source to upcoming events and training, there are 10 issues of the newsletter produced and loaded to 

CAFS website per year. The link is sent electronically via email to all CAFS members. As well as current  

issues, all archived issues are always available on CAFS website. Choose as many ‘full page’ ads per issue 

that you wish and you have the flexibility to change the ad during the year if you like. 

One Full Page advertisement per issue for 10 issues @ $350 

 

CAFS’s Directory 

A handheld guide to your fellow members, CAFS' Membership Directory is published annually and          

distributed to all members. Full page advertising opportunities and products and service listings are a 

member only benefit sold on a first come first serve basis. Directory advertising will be available early 

spring… watch for more information to come.  

 

CAFS’s Website  

Do you have a Job Posting that you want to advertise? A popular addition to our website for advertisers 

and job seekers is CAFS ‘all access’ Job Posting section. Your PDF posting will be posted and visible for as 

long as you wish. 

One month Job Posting @ $100 (member price) 

 

Sponsorship opportunities at special events.  

Throughout the year CAFS holds many events for its members and guests such as the annual golf           

tournament, Transportation Award, as well as an annual Christmas event. Sponsorship at these events 

provides members the advantage of showing support of CAFS and in exchange receiving advertising in 

website, newsletter, event advertisements and target emails. 

 

Consider your advertising opportunities today!  



Canadian Association  
Of  Fleet Supervisors 

Mission Statement: 

Dedicated to Safe, Efficient Fleets Through Education and Support 

Canadian Association of Fleet Supervisors 

Phone: 604 856-3662 
P.O. Box 1222,   
Aldergrove, BC, V4W 2V1 

Email: info@cafs.ca 
Web: www. cafs.ca 

Past President: 
Kelley Crozier 

Ledcor LTS 
604 669-2636 

Vice-President: 
Chris Swanston 

Continental Tire the Americas 
604 762-1058  

President: 
Phil Blanchette 
Phil's Batteries and More 
604 588-7445 

2017 Executive Committee 

Secretary / Treasurer 
Chris Dodman 
Kal Tire  
604 220-7861 

Brian Haugen 
Kwantlen Polytechnic 
University 
604 598 6101 

Kevin Last  

Vancouver Axle & Frame 

604 882-5112 

Peter Tremblay 

District of 

Squamish 

Ph:  604 815-6868 

Muni  Sami 

BC Hydro 

604 598-7175 

Ross Russell 

Waste Management 

604 520-7903 

2017 Board of Directors 


